
Dear Parent, carers and students, 

Updated Information 

Below is the information pertinent to parents/carers and students that we received from Mark Scott 

(Secretary NSW Department of Education) and Murat Dizdar (Deputy Secretary, School Operations 

and Performance at the Department of Education) during the livestream on Thursday 2 April, 2020. 

 

1. It is anticipated that all of Term 2 will reflect the past two weeks. i.e. schools will remain 

operational and that we will continue with the current flexible working arrangements. 

2. Professional development around the use of technology and remote learning platforms 

needs to be a priority for all staff to better support student remote learning. 

3. School Development Day (pupil free day) on 27/4/2020 will go ahead for all staff. 

Professional learning will be online. 

4. Discussions on whether the last week of Term 1 will be PL for staff are underway. Nothing 

has been decided or finalised on what the last week will look like. As such Moorebank High 

School will continue with online learning unless otherwise advised. 

5. Semester 1 reports for Years 8 – 11; advice regarding reporting will come early in Term 2 

from the department. 

Throughout the day I will also be emailing updates from: 

 NESA and 

 Students’ expectations and responsibilities during remote learning. 

Kind regards, 

  

Vally Grego 

Principal Moorebank High School 

3/04/20 


